MICRO-HOUNTERS OF NEW ENGLAND

Ted Agos, our President, has acquired insurance to cover any Micro-Nounter's visit to the St. Filaire Quarry, especially. Letter attached states the new regulations concerning St. Hilaire.

Attached also are a copy of the Insurance Coverage and a copy of the St. Hilaire's Form. If you plan to go to St. Hilaire several times, then you will the to make copies of the St. Hilaire's Form, etc. For the present, either one call up different members and make arrangements for a St. Hilaire's trip, or write me at least two weeks ahead and I will send out notices.

I would like every member to send me his or her telephone number with area code, and also their postal zip code. I will send out another membership list with telephone numbers, etc. Also enclosed is a "temporary" membership card which is also needed for your trip to St. Hilaire.

There will be an unofficial Micro-Mounter's Gathering at the Sunapec Show on August 17 and 18 where there will be a group of Micromounters trading. On Saturday, September 21, 1974 the Micro-Mounters of N.E. will meet again st Steve & Janet Cares' home, 18 Singletary Lane, Sudbury, Mass., off Route 20. Refer to News-Letter No. 20 for explicit directions.

Ralph L. Carr, Jr. 25 Farnum Road Warwick, R.I. 02888